CITY OF THORNTON – SEPTEMBER 6, 2022 – 5:00 P.M. – CITY HALL
The Thornton City Council met on the above date and time with Mayor Mike Jensen calling the meeting to order. Council members present: Joe Colman, Randy Bohman, Larry Stadtlander, and Roger Engebretson, absent: Mike Hopkey. Also present City Attorney John Sorenson, Tom Janeka, and Drew Sweers.
Bohman made a motion to approve the consent agenda with the addition of the pay estimate and resolution accepting work. Colman seconded, motion carried. The building permit applications for 609 Maple St was approved.
Sweers discussed pay estimate #7 and what it includes as well as the resolution to accept the work. Bohman made a motion to approve pay estimate #7 and the resolution accepting the work. Colman seconded, unanimous roll call vote, motion carried.
Sweers left at 5:10 p.m.
Discussion about cleaning the exterior of the water tower was held. Council will consider cleaning it next fall when the interior is cleaned. There will be further discussion on painting the exterior.
The city received $846.78 in a fuel tax refund.
Trick or treat will be on Halloween, October 31, 2022 from 5:00 to 7:00 p.m.
Stadtlander made a motion to approve the resolution to adopt the street finance report for f/y ending 6/30/2022. Bohman seconded, unanimous roll call vote, motion carried.
A lengthy discussion on speed bumps was held. Council is wanting to slow people down coming into town. Further discussion will be held after the mayor talks with the county and the sheriffs office.
Stadlander made a motion to adjourn. Colman seconded, motion carried.
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